CAMBRIA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

Minutes

September 18, 2020

Ebensburg, PA
September 10, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Ebensburg, PA
September 11, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Ebensburg, PA
September 14, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Ebensburg, PA
September 15, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Ebensburg, PA
September 16, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Ebensburg, PA
September 17, 2020
Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, B.J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt present.

Cominissioners in Session. Commissioners Thomas C. Chernisky, William
J. Smith, and Scott W. Hunt were present.

The meeting was called to Order by President Commissioner Chernisky, in
the Jury Room of the Cambria County Courthouse, at 9:30 a.m.

Motion was made by Commissioner Hunt to waive the reading of the
Minutes of September 10, 2020, but to approve them and place them on file.

Motion was seconded by Commissioner Smith and passed unanimously.

Public Comment:

John DeBartola stated that he opposed the contract with In the Stix
Broadband for broadband internet services.

COMMISSIONERS

Motion was made by Commissioner Smith to approve advertising for a
LERTA Ordinance for the Old Cambria County Jail, Parcel No. 24-004.-
108.000.

Motion was seconded by Commissioner Hunt and passed unanimously.

Motion was made by Commissioner Hunt to approve the proposal of and
approve a Grant Agreement with In the Stix Broadband, in the amount of
$1,118,000.00, for the purpose of expanding broadband internet services to
unserved or underserved areas in Cambria County.

Motion was seconded by Commissioner Smith and passed unanimously.
Commissioner Chernisky stated that the next regularly scheduled

Commissioners’ Meeting will be held on September 24, 2020, in the Jury
Room of the Cambria County Courthouse, at 10:00 a.m.



Adjournment:

Motion was made by Commissioner Smith to adjourn the meeting.

Motion was seconded by Commissioner Hunt and passed unanimously.

Michael Gelles, IV, Chief Clerk



